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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0585/04
by Bill Miller (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: WTO talks Cancun and Geneva

After the failure of the WTO talks in Cancun and the resumption of talks in Geneva, I would be 
obliged if you could provide an update of what progress has been made.

Is the European Union still insisting on new issues being introduced?


